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RESOURCES FOR ADULT BEHAVIORAL & MENTAL HEALTH SERVICES 

Medicaid Eligible Resources 

• Mental Health Access Point (MHAP) – 311 Albert Sabin Way Cinti, OH.45229    513.558.8888 
https://mentalhealthaccesspoint.org/ 
MHAP exists as a front door to Hamilton County public mental health system; provides assessment, 
support, and connections to children and adults in need of mental health services 

• Mind Peace – 5642 Hamilton Ave., Cinti, OH. 45225    513.803.0844 
https://mindpeacecincinnati.com/     
A non-profit organization that works to increase access to mental health services; their website 
provides a wide array of resources to assist those searching for mental health providers for a variety 
of needs 

• Central Community Health Board (CCHB) – 522 Maxwell Ave. Cinti, OH. 45219    513.559.2000 
http://cchbinc.com/
A private, community based non-profit organization that provides mental health therapy, case
management, psychiatric and chemical dependency treatment

• Greater Cincinnati Behavioral (GCB) – 1501 Madison Rd., Cinti, OH. 45206    513.354.5200 
https://www.gcbhs.com/ 
Offers a wide array of adult mental health, case management, psychiatric and substance abuse 
programs to those living within Hamilton County 

• Central Clinic – 311 Albert Sabin Way Cinti, OH. 45229    513.558.5801 
http://www.centralclinic.org/
Provides clinical assessment, mental health counseling (including couples & family), case
management, and psychiatric services

• Talbert House – 2600 Victory Parkway Cinti, OH. 45206    513.281.2273 
https://www.talberthouse.org/
A community-based treatment center that offers a variety of mental health, case management,
psychiatric and substance abuse programs (both inpatient & outpatient)

Private Insurance Resources 

• The Lindner Center of Hope – 4075 Old Western Row Rd., Mason, OH. 45040    513.536.4673 
https://lindnercenterofhope.org/ 
Offers acute inpatient, residential and outpatient services for mental health and substance abuse 
treatment 

• Compass Point Counseling – Locations throughout Ohio & Kentucky    888.830.0347 
https://www.compasspointcounseling.net/contact.html 
A multi-specialty group of private practice therapists who provide individual, couples, family and 
group treatment options 

• Positive Pathways – 800 Compton Rd., Suite 12 Cinti, OH. 45231    513.521.3175 
https://positivepathway.com/#intro-welcome 
Provides outpatient individual, couples, family, and substance abuse treatment as well as parent 
education & support groups 

• Cincinnati Center for Psychotherapy – 3001 Highland Ave. Cinti, OH. 45219    513.961.8830 
http://www.cincinnatipsychcenter.com/contact-directions.html 
Offers individual, family and marital treatment, as well as psychoanalysis and psychiatric services 
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